
Greetings, 
  
As I mentioned last month, I’ll be sending a monthly message, updating the community on strategic 
initiatives and celebrating our achievements at Lewis. I’ll also remind you about some things to look 
forward to in our community calendar, and offer reflections on the state of higher education and its 
impact on Lewis.   
  
I’m particularly grateful for the series of educational opportunities offered by Bill Siler in the Office of 
Sponsored Programs entitled 
biannual retreat and discussed issues related to our broader higher education context, including 
mission, finances, and student success. In addition, the Board had a regular business meeting where it 
approved proposed changes to the Faculty By-Laws and approved two new programs—a certificate 
program in training and development, and a master of science degree in health information 
management. Finally, the Board approved

 tenure and promotion for this yea

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qYWrSoOCJcIrvxQVyqnuX3dFltHlMec7/view?usp=sharing
https://www.lewisu.edu/resources/careerservices/index.htm
https://www.lewisu.edu/resources/careerservices/index.htm
http://www.lewisu.edu/unews/newsarticle.htm?auth=yes&particleID=9630


  
While tenure is an important element of a thriving university, all faculty at Lewis play a vital role at the 

https://www.lewisu.edu/portals/facultystaffportal.htm
https://www.lewisu.edu/portals/facultystaffportal.htm

